
 

 

27th September 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As you may be aware, your child is due to sit their SATS exams on the week commencing 12th May 
2025. With time that seems to fly by each academic year, we feel it is best to start tutoring as early as 
possible in order for your child to achieve the best results possible and to feel confident when walking 
into their examinations.  

  

Miss Vincent’s tutoring sessions are designed for specific areas that Miss Vincent feels is an area of 
weakness that your child would benefit from exploring in a small setting. In addition to this, Miss 
Vincent will ask the children if there is something that they feel they would like support with nearer the 
time so that any worries are addressed so your child feels confident during SATS week. Miss Vincent 
also recognises the day can be quiet long for the children so snacks and drinks are provided. 

Miss Vincent tutoring sessions will begin on the week commencing 7th October.  

The sessions are as follows: 

 

1. Tuesday after school until 4pm – Maths focus 
2. Thursday after school until 4pm – Maths focus 
3. Friday lunchtime (20 minutes) – punctuation and grammar focus 

 

In addition to this, Mrs Akroyd will be working with a small group of pupils in the afternoon for extra 
arithmetic support.  

 

For the past two years, tutoring has been a great success, which has enabled children to gain 
confidence in areas they may feel worried about or unsure and has seen the results rise year on year. 
One key factor to the children’s success was regular attendance so that they did not miss content 
covered in previous tutor sessions. We ask that the children attend as many sessions as they can to 
maximise their learning. 

We hope to see your child at the sessions beginning on the week commencing 7th October. 

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact Miss Vincent via Seesaw. 

 
Your continued support is very much appreciated. 
 
Miss Vincent 
Year 6 Teacher 


